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12th September 2025 
Dear parents/carers 
       

What a great week we've had! 
I'm excited to share some wonderful moments and updates from across our school. Our 
Wake up, shake up session on Thursday was fantastic - and I encourage everyone to join us 
again next week. It's a brilliant way to start the day with energy and enthusiasm! 
 
I'm delighted to celebrate some fantastic learning experiences happening in our different 
year groups. 
 
In Lower Key Stage 2, some pupils have been developing their cycling skills through 
Bikeability - learning important bike handling techniques. 
 
Year 4 took part in a fascinating Taste Ed session, exploring food through their senses. This 
time, they focused on peppers, which is a wonderful way to engage pupils in understanding 
food and nutrition. 
 
Meanwhile, Year 3 have been showing their creative side by creating beautiful starry night 
pictures, bringing art and imagination to life. 
 
Year 2 have been setting out their writing expectations for the year and discussing our 
school values. This is such an important process that helps pupils understand their learning 
journey and the principles we hold dear. 
 
I'm also thrilled to share that our Nursery and Reception pupils have settled in beautifully. 
It's always a special time watching our youngest learners begin their educational adventure. 
 
Looking ahead, we have our Meet the Teacher sessions after school next week. These are 
fantastic opportunities for parents to find out more about what your child will be learning 
this year. I encourage all families to attend and connect with our dedicated teaching team. 
 
We continue to be a school that celebrates learning, creativity, and community! 
Miss Sarah Williams 
Head of School 
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